
	 Join us on Friday at 12:30PM for Morgantowns first Climate Action 
Bicycle Rally!

Where: Agricultural Sciences Green Square (in between both Agricultural sciences buildings and the 
Evansdale Library) 

Positive Spin Bicycle Collective has partnered with Mountaineers For Green Design as one 
community working towards sustainability, public safety, and active community engagement. 
After meeting on Evansdale, a “bike march” will take place from Evansdale to Woodburn Circle 
downtown where other climate action events will be held. We will be escorted by a police 
cruiser, and hope to demonstrate the growing need for sustainable, safe transportation in 

our city.

BICYCLE/ZERO EMISSION RALLY

Contact information:

MFGD
Alexis Yost - acyost@mix.wvu.edu
Jake Vargas - jtvargas@gmail.com

Chris Claeyssen - cpc003@mix.wvu.edu

Positive Spin
info@positivespin.org


